
From: Sadrieh, Nakissa
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: Re: FDA Media Request - CNN on Brazilian Blowout -immediate deadline--draft with labeling statement
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 7:16:33 PM

Please let me know when you hear about this project.  I am quite anxious to get formaldehyde
banned.  Susan said that EWG was going to sue us, one way or another.  So it is done now.
 Let's just ban the damn ingredient and get on with our lives, right?   

From: Katz, Linda <Linda.Katz@fda.hhs.gov>
Date: December 14, 2016 at 7:07:13 PM EST
To: Sadrieh, Nakissa <Nakissa.Sadrieh@fda.hhs.gov>
Subject: Re: FDA Media Request - CNN on Brazilian Blowout -immediate deadline--draft with
labeling statement

I was aware and have asked Susan when ORPSS will get back to us since they are the rate
limiting step.

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.
From: Sadrieh, Nakissa
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 6:36 PM
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: Fwd: FDA Media Request - CNN on Brazilian Blowout -immediate deadline--draft with labeling
statement

I just want to make sure that you are aware of the EWG lawsuit.  They have sued the FDA for
not taking action on the formaldehyde CP.  again, we finished this project 6 months ago, wrote
the safety review, had our briefing where the ban was agreed upon,  reviewed the CP and
gave it to ORPSS to provide the response that they want, based on our reviews.   we were
done with this project a long ago and we have nothing to do with the lawsuit.  This lawsuit is
100% the property of CFSAN and OCC and whoever else is above us.  Women's Voices for the
Earth is the next lawsuit.  Our review and conclusions have been documented and our support
for any outreach material has been sent to OFVM.  The approach decided by CFSAN ( dear
manufacturer letter, guidance and outreach for the mandatory warning statement), while not
responding to the CP, is not a good one, but that is just my opinion.  

Anyway, I wanted to make you aware that the CPs are coming back to haunt us, because we
don't respond to them.  I also feel bad that we are responding next week to the PCPC CP,
while we are neglecting the CPs from NGOs.  The formaldehyde CP from EWG also came to us
in 2011 I think.  Again, my opinion.  


